52060

December 21, 1973

Carl W. Dabelstein 3300 North 56th St. Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your KMAQ-AM reception report, which indicated you received KMAQ-AM in Lincoln on December 20, 1973.

This letter will verify your report as being correct. The only thing you heard wrong was the name of the announcer that morning, Bob Warner, not B ob Porter.

We have received reports like yours from many parts of the country. It is always interesting to get these and all are kept in our DX file. That's where your report will also go.

Sincerely,

RADIO STATION KMAQ AM & FM

Dennis W. Voy

Owner-General Manager